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FOIPA No. 280,521 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your pending Freedom of 
Information-Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request concerning CLICK 
Magazine. 

Documents pertaining to your request have been 
located; however, before release can be made, they must be 
reviewed to ascertain if they warrant classification under 
current standards. Due to the heavy volume of requests 
received, our personnel handling classification matters have 
accumulated a backlog of work. Please be assured that your 
request will be handled in turn, and we will notify you of the 
results as expeditiously as possible. 

I regret the delay encountered in complying with 
your request and again solicit your patience and 
understanding. 

Sincerely yours, 

Enml FP Morchlls. 
Emil P. Moschella, Chief 
Freedom of Information- 

Privacy Acts Section 
Records Management Division 
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